
 
 
 
Dear Hinde Airport Young Eagle Participant:  
 
 
 
 
Rain Date Information 
 
Thank you for registering to participate and/or volunteer at this event.  Here is an update of what to 
expect for the rescheduled event:  

• You will retain your original time slots.  We will make every effort to keep the scheduled time 
slots.  

• You will receive a Young Eagles Day Youth Confirmation email for this rescheduled event. 
Please re-confirm your attendance by responding to the email and select “CONFIRM”.  If you 
are unable to attend the event, please respond to the email and select “WILL NOT 
ATTEND.”  There are many participants that are wait-listed which can be moved into an 
available time slot with your cancellation.  Don't deprive another youth the opportunity of flight. 

• Remember, only legal parents/guardians can sign the Liability/Waiver form. 
• Be prepared for delays in case of weather and/or pilot availability. 
• You will be notified by email no later than 7AM on the day of the event if it is cancelled due to 

weather. 
• Lunch will be served to all Young Eagles and guests before or after your flight. 

We are working diligently to make this event a memorable 
experience.  Lunch will be served to all Young Eagles and 
guests.  Enjoy the peaceful setting and maybe even catch a glimpse of 
the roaming peacocks.  For train/rail fanatics, there is plenty of traffic on 
the tracks adjacent to the property.  Come, have fun and relax a bit.  
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the event coordinator, Bob Hemchak, at 440-371-0477 or 
by email cardinaln19501@oh.rr.com. 
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